LET'S GET WALKING!!!

oth Annual Walk-A-Thon
Information Packet

Attached you will find very important information pertaining to the
OLG Walk-A-Thon which will be held on

Friday, October 6, 2017.

AGAIN THIS YEAR
ONLINE Pledge Collection through PLEDGE STAR

For our PTO Walk-a-thon, we're using an awesome web based fundraising system that
makes it much easier for you to request pledges from your family and friends, and for
them to make secure credit card donations online. It's fun, it's easy, and people who use
it typically raise twice as much as those who don't!

Remember, our PTO Walk-a-thon is October 6th, so please register now to help our
school raise as much as we can for our ice cream social, field trips, classroom supplies,
computers, laptops, special guest day, graduation, Christmas gifts for classrooms,
playground equipment, book fair, transportation to the school play and Mr. Softee!

« Go to http://pledgestar.com/olg
« Enter your name and email address, then click Register
« Follow the instructions on-screen

When you finish, the system emails pledge requests to your family and friends, and allows
them to make secure credit card donations online. You get notified each time a pledge is
made, and you can track your pledge progress online.

You can still collect pledges yourself and use the attached pledge sheet to keep track.

Thank you in advance for all of your efforts in helping us
to make this event a huge success!!
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